
TOWN OF GEORGINA
26557 Civic Centre Rd., Keswick, Ontario L4P 3G1

January 26, 2015

City of Hamilton
Rose Caterini
71 Main Street West
Hamilton, ON
LSP 4Y5

Dear Ms. Caterini:

Re: Canada Post Residential Delivery Service

Please be advised that the Council for the Town of Georgina considered and endorsed the
position of the Town of Richmond Hill with regard to the proposed changes to Canada Post
Residential Delivery Service and passed the following motion:

That prior to any service adjustments being implemented by Canada Post and prior to any
assistance by Georgina Town Staff, the Town of Georgina as part of our service responsibilities
to our residents requires:

o Canada Post to conduct Town Hall meetings or open communication (in addition to
the Canada Post mailed surveys with the residents being affected by the service
change) for all concerned residents; and

. The Town Hall meetings are to be hosted by the local member of Parliament (M.P.) or
other federal representatives, with Canada Post representatives and all local
councillors to discuss what kind of postal services Georgina residents need; and

o That the Town of Georgina will not endorse Canada Post actions prior to the
consultation process being satisfactorily completed; and

. The Town of Georgina send a letter to Deepak Chopra, Chief Executive Officer,
Canada Post, to inform Canada Post that the Town of Georgina supports the existing
delivery system and wishes to retain this valuable service for our communities; and
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. That the Town of Georgina send a copy of this motion to the Honourable Steven Del
Duca, Minister of Transportation, York Regional Council and all municipalities in
York Region and the G.T.A. for endorsement and to the Association of Municipalities
of Ontario, the Federation of Canadian Municipalities and all York Region M.P.'s and
M.P.P.'s.

In accordance with Council's directive, the foregoing Council resolution has been forwarded to
your attention.

If you require further information, please contact the Clerk's office.

Sincerely,
FOR THE TOWN OF GEORGINA,

Carolyn Lance
Council Services Coordinator
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